November 14, 2016 Vol.7, Issue 1

Katie: kwalters.hosanna@comcast.net Susan: srdistefano@comcast.net

hattahoogi

Jamison Dean came to play and once again proved to be a big hit! Residents were dancing and suggesting songs Thank you, Carol Greene, for

providing this event as well as the yummy desserts afterwards!

This Week's Activities:

Monday, Nov. 14, Hixson UMC Solo Ladies bring dinner & seasonal fun to Hope House. Tuesday, Nov. 15, CABIA Thankful Dinner. We'll leave at 5:15.

Today's issue will attempt to Connor's first, be short. Second, to make a point worth remembering. Please take a moment to think about this coming week. You probably will mix your thoughts with specific planned events, what you hope to achieve personally and professionally, who will be affected by your presence, what is your actual importance and relevance to creating memories, and the timeframe in which it takes to finish your goals. It is, I strongly believe, in your best interest to always make the most of your time by positively planning goals for each day. Do keep in mind: if you don't know where you are going or have specific goals, it doesn't matter which direction you take. As I have mentioned before: Life is definitely a series of choices. Make them positive ones. **ECR**

Brooke works with the residents to discuss gratitude and make table decorations for our Thanksgiving meal. Here, residents make models of the Nina, Pinta, & Santa Maria while Susan paints glass jars for flowers.



OCRA past its prime is still a thing of beauty

Believe it or not, it's time to talk turkey. Please let us know soon whether you will be here for Thanksgiving dinner AND overnight on that day.



